
Things that go bump in the night! 
An event for Early Years/Foundation Stage  

 Venue: Norwich Castle Museum 
 Dates: March 9, 12, 17, 24, 26, 29, 30 
 Times: 10am – 12noon on each day 

Norwich Castle is offering a chance for Early Years groups 
(children up to 5 years old) to visit and participate in a 
range of activities based on the theme light and dark 
(relating to the Foundation Stage Curriculum). 

Your groups will be supported by the 
Castle’s education and interpretation 
staff. 

Children will have a hands-on experience: 

• looking at paintings, then creating their own picture 
• looking at night-time animals in the gallery & making 

owl eyes  
• listening to storytelling  

Drink and biscuits will be provided for the children during 
the break. 

Cost: £2.50 per child and free to all accompanying adults. 

If you would like to stay on after the event, you can book 
the picnic room and bring packed lunches; then you can 
spend the afternoon looking round the Castle. 

To book, or for more information, email 
faye.kalloniatis@norfolk.gov.uk or phone her on 01603 
493662. 
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